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Notice from the trustees in bankruptcy of N.V. De Indonesische Overzeese Bank (The Indonesia 
Overseas Bank) ("Indover") 

 

To: The creditors of Indover 

 

Amsterdam, 1 July 2020 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We hereby inform you that the distribution list for the fifth interim distribution that was filed with the 
Central Desk of the District Court of Amsterdam on 15 June 2020, has become irrevocable on 26 
June 2020. We will, therefore, proceed with the distribution to the creditors of the amounts specified 
in the distribution list. 

We expect that the payments that will be made on the basis of the aforementioned distribution list 
will be executed in the fourth week of July 2020. 

A copy of the distribution list for the fifth interim distribution is available on the website 
www.stibbe.com/indover. For further information on the progress of the bankruptcy proceedings, 
please also refer to this website. 

 

The trustees in bankruptcy 

 


